
INCENTIVE/REWARD FOR MAKING SOTL WORK PUBLIC 

BEYOND ISU 

 
At Illinois State University, the Scholarship of Teaching and Learning (SoTL) is 
defined as “the systematic study/reflection on teaching and learning [of our 
ISU students] made public.”  
 
The Cross Chair in the Scholarship of Teaching and Learning is offering 
$200 ‘incentives/rewards’ to ISU faculty and staff who will submit a 
product representing their ISU SoTL work (as defined above) to a book, 
journal, newsletter, conference, website, blog, juried show, or similar 
external and peer reviewed/judged outlet. We expect to reward at least 15 
submissions but funding is limited. 
 
To earn this incentive/reward, the following requirements must be met 
and clearly documented: 
1. The product (e.g., paper, presentation, video creative product…) must 

clearly be a representation or summary of a SoTL project as defined above. 
2. The product must be submitted between February 1 and August 15, 2015. 
3. The outlet to which the product is submitted must be external to ISU and 

involve peer review, judging, editorial review or a similar form of being 
open to scholarly review by others.  
 

To apply, send the following by August 15 to sotl@ilstu.edu: 
1. A clear summary of the SoTL project (research question/focus, context, who 

was ‘studied’, method or type/source of ‘data’, main results…). (1 pg. max.) 
2. An official acknowledgment (e.g., letter, email) from the author, editor, blog 

editor, conference organizer, etc. of the outlet that clearly indicates what you 
submitted and when. 

3. Official documentation (letter from editor, copy of information from a web 
page, etc.) that shows the outlet has some form of scholarly review. 
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